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Meeting of the Faculty and Students of the DTU Department of Social Sciences and Humanities

On April 17, led by Dr. Phan Ngoc Thu, DTU Vice-Rector and Dean, the faculty and students of the DTU Department of Social Sciences and Humanities met to discuss the internship programs of twenty-four K14 students and to get feedback from them.
 
Faculty and students of the DTU Department of Social Sciences and Humanities 
According to their reports, most of students performed well in their internships. Many of them received several compliments on their work. 
Faculty and students also shared their experiences, including difficulties that they had encountered in their studies, internships and theses. After the feedback Dr. Phan Ngoc Thu agreed to enhance his plans for new academic year, such as providing earlier approval for internships, allowing a longer period for thesis preparation, the introduction of fact-finding trips for third year students and so on.
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